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Draft 10 of PC37.011 was approved as a revised standard by the IEEE-SA 
Standards Board on October 31st 2011.  

The revised standard was published on November 28th 2011. 

Sincere thanks to WG members for all the work done. 

On behalf of the WG, a paper for IEEE Transactions on Power Delivery was 
written by Joanne Hu and Denis Dufournet to explain the purpose and content of 
the revision. It was accepted on December 30th 2011 and published in April 2012. 

If HVCB members think that some specific topics need to be revised or 
introduced, their proposals should be sent to the WG Chair. 
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